
 
 

Friday 2nd March 2018 
 
PH336 
  
To all Community Pharmacies in Hampshire 
  
Dear Colleague 
  
Due to the adverse weather conditions NHS England Wessex has decided that pharmacies signed up 
to the local Wessex PURM service may supply medicines under the terms of that service during all 
opening hours through to close of business on Monday 5th March. With an update on 5th March. 
This applies to Hampshire registered patients, people displaced due to travel restrictions and areas 
where there has been limited opening of general practice. 
  
Thank you, Pharmacies, for ensuring that patients get their essential medication during this time. 
  
Regards 
  
Les 
  
Les Riggs 
Contracts Manager (Pharmacy and Optometry) 
NHS England – South (Wessex) 
  
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX   
  
Phone: 07730 371074  
Email: leslieriggs@nhs.net 
www.england.nhs.uk 
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